
 
 

 
 INDRAPRASTHA GAS LIMITED 

(A Joint Venture of GAIL (India) Ltd., BPCL & Govt. of NCT of Delhi) 
 

 
Ref. No.: IGL/CS/2025                 April 15, 2025 
  
Listing Compliance  Listing Department 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.  National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
1st Floor, P.J. Towers  Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex 
Dalal Street  Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 001  Mumbai – 400 051 
   
Security Code : 532514  Trading Symbol : IGL 
 
Sub: Disclosure of material event/information under Regulation 30 of SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
(Listing Regulations, 2015) 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
This is further to our previous communications with respect to revisions in Domestic gas 
allocation to the Company.  
 
The Company gets domestic gas allocation for meeting the requirement of PNG (D) & CNG 
sales volumes at the pricing fixed by the Govt. (presently at $6.75/MMbtu). Based on 
communication received by the Company from GAIL (India) Ltd. (the nodal agency for 
domestic gas allocation), this is to inform that there has been a reduction in domestic gas 
allocation to the Company effective from April 16, 2025. The revised domestic gas allocation 
to Company is approximately 20% lesser than previous allocation. However, the Company 
has been allocated additional ~125% of the reduction in domestic gas volumes as New Well 
Gas – NWG, which is priced at 12% of Indian Crude Basket – ICB, effective from 16th April, 
2025.  
 
The above revision in allocations is expected to impact the profitability of the Company. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
for Indraprastha Gas Limited, 
 
 
Vivek Sahay 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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